
 

  

 

 

 



 

What next? 

Well it’s that time of year when we look back on our Awards night and take stock. 

From the post show comments, it looks like everyone really enjoyed the night and we 

were glowing from the praise received. 

Sadly, when we looked at the budget, this year has cost us dearly.  There was a time 

when Chesterfield Borough Council would sponsor the Winding Wheel but economic 

pressures have meant this gratuity has been withdrawn. While we never set out for 

this event to make a profit, we didn’t want it to lose money either. So, what now? 

Well these are the options as we see them 

· Move the Awards to a bi-annual event  

· Move the Awards night to a smaller, cheaper venue 

· Increase the ticket price 

· Call time on the awards -perhaps it has had its day? 

Please let us know what you think. 

Please email your thoughts to - info@chesterfieldvc.org.uk or 

dave@chesterfieldvc.org.uk  

 

We really do want to hear your thoughts about the future of the evening. 

So after what seemed to us like a very successful night, you may be wondering who 

the winners were. If so, here is a list of everyone who walked away with a trophy. 

Young Volunteer- Alivia Dawson (Junction Arts) 

Volunteer Long Service- Brenda Reynolds (Hardwick Hall) 

Trustee- Lucie Maycock (Junction Arts) 

Partnership Award- Snapp-it 

Team of the year- Seniors Ministry Team  

Innovative Project- Time For Dads 

Volunteer of the year- Brian Taylor (Sue Ryder Charity Shop) 

Manager of the year- Jacqueline DeVeaux (Chesterfield Foodbank) 

Employee of the year- Jemma Burton (Junction Arts) 

Organisation of the year (Medium)- Sue Ryder Charity Shop 

Organisation of the year (Large)- RSPCA 

Outstanding Contribution- John Stubbs (Hardwick Hall) 
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This years AGM will take place at The Saints Parish Centre on St Mary's Gate 

Chesterfield between 2pm - 5pm. 

Please let us know if you can attend by emailing - info@chesterfieldvc.org.uk or 

calling 01246 276 777. 

Mince pies provided. 

If you are interested in joining our Board of Directors feel free to come along to find 

out more about us. 
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